

Dear George:

On behalf of our entire Actors' Playhouse Theatre Family, I want to express our sincere appreciation to you and A Family Limousine Inc. for your generous contribution of the 3-hour limousine certificates to our **26**th **Reach for the Stars Gala Auction** on April 22nd at the Miracle Theatre. Thanks to your generous in-kind contribution, Actors' Playhouse raised \$185,000 for our nonprofit cultural institution that evening.

Over 550 distinguished guests attended the signature event enjoying an evening of friendship and outstanding food sponsored by 30 of Coral Gables' finest restaurants and a bar courtesy of Bacardi, U.S.A. We brought together a group of supporters who realize that the value of the arts is important for quality of life enrichment and economic prosperity in our community. Your support allows us to continue presenting the highest caliber of theatre and cultural programming as we commence our 30th anniversary season.

Please check out our website at http://www.actorsplayhouse.org/auction.htm to see our event PowerPoint presentation, where we proudly displayed your company. Mark your calendar for next year's **27**th **Reach for the Stars Gala Auction** on April 14, 2018, when we hope to once again work together to build a thriving community.

Warmest personal regards and sincere appreciation,

Barbara S. Stein

Executive Producing Director

autom & Stein